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Date:        June 6, 2019 

TO:           President Rossbacher, Humboldt State University 

FROM:     University Resources & Planning Committee (URPC) 

RE:           URPC Recommendation to the President Regarding Vacated Football Space 

Allocations 2019 

 

The URPC recommends the space allocations as proposed by Cabinet and the University Space 

& Facilities Advisory Committee’s (USFAC). A complete list of the recommended space 

allocations was provided in the Cabinet Memo to URPC dated May 2 and was discussed at 

length in the URPC meeting on May 10th.  

 

The committee commends the USFAC for undertaking an open and transparent space allocation 

process guided by the Integrated Assessment, Planning, and Budget (IAPB) process framework. 

In future cycles, the URPC recommends enhancements to the rubric and further clarification to 

the process regarding what happens to an applicant's currently held space, which may become 

vacant or no longer needed, as a result of the applicant's requested space allocations being 

approved. 

 

https://budget.humboldt.edu/sites/default/files/budget/documents/FY17-18/cabinetrecs_vacatedfootballspace.pdf

